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(Philadelphia) – Martin Law founding partner George Martin was
elected Chair of the Board of Trustees for Earthjustice, the
world’s largest nonprofit environmental law firm. Martin has
been a member of the Board of Trustees for nine years and is
excited to Chair this organization he cares about deeply.

Martin founded the workers’ compensation firm Martin Law LLC
in 1979. He is a past president of the Philadelphia Trial
Lawyers Association, the first workers’ comp attorney to hold
this position. Mr. Martin was appointed by the NFL Players
Association and the Professional Hockey Players Association as
a workers’ comp panel attorney. George is among one of the
first  attorneys  to  become  a  certified  specialist  in  PA
Workers’ Compensation by the PA Bar Association’s Section on
Workers’ Compensation Law as authorized by the PA Supreme
Court. He is the current Chair of the Planning Commission of
West Vincent Township. He is the founder and Chair of the
George and Miriam Martin Foundation which focuses on river and
watershed conservation.

Earthjustice  is  the  premier  nonprofit  environmental  law
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organization. We wield the power of law and the strength of
partnership  to  protect  people’s  health,  to  preserve  the
magnificent places and wildlife, to advance clean energy, and
to combat climate change. We are here because the earth needs
a good lawyer.

Martin Law LLC: With fifteen attorneys and offices in Bristol,
Allentown, Reading and Philadelphia, Martin Law is one of the
largest firms in Pennsylvania of its kind, focusing solely on
Workers’ Compensation, Social Security Disability, Long Term
Disability and Veterans’ Benefits.


